CALIFORNIA MAYORS CALL FOR STATE CLIMATE ACTION NOW

Dear Governor Brown, President pro Tempore de León and Speaker Rendon:

As mayors of California's largest cities, we are experiencing record heat, fire, drought, and rising seas eroding our coastline.

We urge the renewal of California's cap and trade program to continue bringing cleaner air and green jobs to our communities. In addition to reducing greenhouse gas emissions, California's cap and trade investments in renewable energy, affordable housing, electric vehicles, and more are also helping communities in our cities who need it the most.

We cannot delay--our leadership is needed more than ever. We stand together in helping California lead the way. Thank you for keeping our great state moving forward.

Sincerely,

Lee Brand Mayor, City of Fresno

Robert Garcia Mayor, City of Long Beach

Darrell Steinberg Mayor, City of Sacramento

Sam T. Liccardo Mayor, City of San Jose Eric Garcetti
Mayor, City of Los Angeles

Libby Schaaf Mayor, City of Oakland

Edwin M. Lee Mayor, City and County of San Francisco

> Miguel Pulido Mayor, City of Santa Ana